
 

  

                                 

 

                                                    

 

 

Happy New Year! 

MU CHAPTER NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER  2019 

Dear MU CHAPTER Sisters: 

I hope your holidays were full of love and laughter and 

this leads to the best year ever! 

Christmas Dinner 

On December 3, 2019, we gathered at the Decatur 

Country Club for our annual Christmas dinner. Over 30 

members attended as well as 3 prospective members, 

LeeAnn Baggett, Nikki Hawkins,and Kirsten Hawkins. 

We played games, won door prizes, and enjoyed an 

orientation/reorientation of our society. 

Recognition 

At our November 7th meeting, Philomena Compton was 

recognized for receiving her advanced degree. She 

received her education specialist degree in educational 

technology. 

At the Christmas dinner, past president Linda Parks read 

a heartfelt tribute to our chapter treasurer, Phyllis 

Bradford.  Linda, presented her with a DKG treasurer’s 

pin. Thank you Phyllis, for serving as our treasurer since 

2010.  

 At our November meeting, Bruce Jones 

shared with us the opportunities available to volunteer at 

Decatur Youth Services. 

 



 

 

                                                

                        

 

 

 

Lion in Winter 

By the Bank Street Players 

Alabama Center for the Arts 

133 Second Ave, Decatur, AL 

Thursday January 30,2020 

7:00 PM 

No advanced ticket sales; 
tickets at the door $15.00/$12.00 seniors 

 

 

Josie’s Restaurant 

109 Second Ave. Decatur, AL 

Mediterranean Cuisine 

Thursday January 30, 2020 

5:00 PM 

 

What’s happening 

in 2020?         

MU CHAPTER NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER   2019  

 

Next meeting - Thursday March 5, 2020 at 4:30 PM at 

the Morgan County Teacher Training Center at the 

MCBOE. New members will be inducted and the 

program is “Schools for Africa”, 

Alabama State Leadership Day - Saturday February 29, 

2020 in Montgomery, AL 9:30 AM -3:00 PM. All 

members are invited 

Plans for the New 

Year 

We will not have a formal meeting in February, instead 

we will have our annual “Sisters Night Out!” on Thursday 

January 30, 2020. We will meet at Josie’s Restaurant in 

Decatur for dinner at 5:00 pm. Then we will go a few 

doors down to the Alabama Center for the Arts. There 

we will see the play “Lion in Winter” performed by the 

Bank Street Players. The performance starts at 7:00 pm.  

Sisters Night Out 


